
General Instructions for the return to shooting after 19th July 2021 
 
No Booking Needed 
 
 
If you have any symptoms of Covid-19, or have tested positive in the last 10 days please do not 
attend.  
 
If you have been advised by the NHS Covid-19 App or by Check and Trace to self-isolate, 
please do not attend 
 
As the winter approaches, we would ask you to do the same if you have any cold or flu 
symptoms. 
 
Please use the Sanitiser by the front door when entering. 
 
Face coverings are recommended. 
 
Please maintain as much distance as possible from one another. 
 
Do not share personal equipment. If you use any Club equipment it must be cleaned after use. 
 
Food and drink are not allowed in the building at this time. 
 
If you use the W.C. please clean it and wash your hands. 
 
The Range Officer Rota is to be maintained but the R.O. is not to shoot and is responsible for 
opening and closing the Club.  
The R.O. will be able to ask shooters to assist with the clean up after a shooting session. 
 
There will be no early opening times until further notice. 
 
The Booking system will be suspended. 
 
Please make sure your subscription has been paid in full before attending the club to shoot. 
 
Range Fees and ammunition must be paid for in cash. (The BACS system will be 
suspended). 
IOU’s, washers, buttons, foreign coins and shopping trolley tokens will not be accepted. 
 
These rules will be reviewed and amended as needed by the Committee as the Covid-19 
situation and Government guidelines change. 
 
Committee 
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